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Junior High Cheerleading Tryouts will begin Thursday, May 1st with a parent meeting. If 

you are interested in trying out, please sign up and pick up a tryout packet in the nurse's 

office. You must have a current physical on file with the nurse by the first clinic date: 

May 7.  

 

Any 7
th

 grade girl interested in attending the Lady Foxes Basketball Camp should see Mr. 

Winemiller for a camp form. 

 

Great job to the boys and girls track teams at the Benton Invitational yesterday!! The girls 

finished in 1st and the boys in 2nd!!! 

 

Progress Reports will go home on Friday. 

 

 

 

 

Birthdays: Dale McCarthy 

 

 

 

 

Please stand for the Pledge and remain standing for a moment of silence. 


